



Bishop Cornish CEVA Primary School Newsletter



Issue 22: 28th February 2019

"Happy are those who are merciful to others; God will be merciful to them!' Luke:6

Next week the children in:

Reception will be celebrating Shrove Tuesday by making banana pancakes.

Year 1 will be giving advice to Jody about how to grow the biggest beans.

Year 2 will be heading outdoors to inspire some exciting writing.

Year 3 will be researching and celebrating St. Piran's Day.

Year 4 will be visiting our own Spanish Café for breakfast.

Year 5 will be going potty making pots.

Year 6 will be wattling and daubing (Tudor style!); campfire - pancake making and undertaking scientific research making our home made quadrats!

Key dates for the remainder of the year

7th March – KS2 trip to see the Birmingham Royal Ballet perform Beauty and the Beast at the Theatre Royal.

11th March - TEMPEST CLASS PHOTOGRAPHS

15th - 20th March – Scholastic Book Fayre. If you think you may be able to help please see Mrs Dunbar.

19th March – Provisional Year 6 Trip to Cotehele House

21ST March – Year 5 trip to Junior Life Skills Centre

25th March – Year 2 trip to Morwellham Quay

*WEDNESDAY 3RD APRIL - KS2 PASSION PLAY AT ST

NICHOLAS AND ST FAITH CHURCH starting at 6.30pm

4th April - Egg-mobile competition

5th April – Easter Egg Hunt

8th - 22nd April inclusive - EASTER HOLIDAY

23rd April – Back to school

25th April – Year 6 trip to Plymouth University to see The Tempest

7th May – RNLI Beach talk to KS2

 21^{st} May – M and M Theatre production for KS2 – The Hobbit

6th June - ROYAL CORNWALL SHOW FOR KS2

12th June – Bishop Philip, the Bishop of Truro visiting the school for a Confirmation Service

21st June - Year 6 Activity Day at Duchy College

24th - 28th June - Year 5 trip to Heatree

3rd July – Provisional class move-up day (subject to Year 6 transition day)

10th July - NSPCC Visit - Speak Out, Stay Safe.

Meet your child's new teacher presentation from 3.20pm

24th July - End of summer term

Please join us for the 'Family Service' at St Stephen's on Sunday, starting at 10.00am. The service will be led by Revd Cathy and Mrs Green. ©



The children in KS2 love our new indoor shopping mall – we have real tills and real electronic scales. Next to open will be the Post Office.



WORLD BOOK DAY - 7TH MARCH

The children in Reception and Year 1 and 2 are able to come to school dressed as their favourite book character and bring the book with them. As KS2 are at the ballet during the afternoon, we would like them to bring their favourite book to school to share but not dress up.

Piano looking for a new home

Rev. Cathy Sigrist has an upright piano that is looking for a new home. If anyone is interested please contact her on 01752 842323. No charge – removal costs only.

The children in the reception class have been busy hunting for mini-beasts and looking for the many signs of spring that have started to appear around school. The weather was really kind to them this week.







SPORTS NEWS FROM MR BROWN Girls' Football Friendly Vs Burraton

Our girls' team travelled to Salt Mill to play Burraton on Wednesday. We got off to a shaky start, conceding three goals in the first ten minutes. However, a brilliant hat-trick from Lily brought us back to 3-3 with five minutes left. But Burraton proved just too strong and scored two more goals in the last couple of minutes to make the final score 5-3 to them. Although we lost, it was a great game.

Boys' Football League Match Vs Burraton

Our boys' A team also played a very strong Burraton team at Salt Mill. We did really well to go in at half-time all square at 0-0. But four goals in the space of five minutes meant we eventually lost 4-0. Despite this, the boys played very well. Well done boys!





Year three have been working hard on their topic about Cornwall and have undertaken some amazing research on major landmarks. They have also made incredible pots - each one is unique. Year six spent a day in the woods learning about capacity, volume and area, as well as stopping for a quick snack!!! Learning outside adds a completely new dimension to our lessons.





